
 

 

 

 

Elementary School 
 

 

 

Progress Reports 

Reports will be generated on November 2, 2021 and available to you in Alma 

shortly thereafter. The Progress Report is not a permanent grade, rather it is a 

snapshot of student performance at the midpoint of the semester.  If you have any 

questions about your child’s upcoming grades please contact your child’s teachers.  

 

MAP Reports 

We will also distribute Fall MAP Student Profile Reports so that you are aware of 

your child’s baseline performance for this year and of his or her Winter and Spring 

goals. 

 

Bi-Weekly Curriculum Newsletter  

Last Thursday you should have received a Bi-Weekly Curriculum Newsletter from 

your child’s Homeroom teacher. If you didn’t receive it or don’t see it posted on 

their Google Classroom Stream, then please contact them. After the Break we will 

switch to a weekly instead of biweekly edition.Twice per month teachers in Grades 

1-4 send out curriculum newsletters. In an effort to make it easier for you to find all 

the newsletters in one place, we have prepared a combined newsletter template. 

 

Please see these links below. 

Grade 1 

Grade 2 

Grade 3 

Grade 4 

 

Planners 

Grades 3-4 students have started to use their wonderful planners! The purpose of 

the planner is to help your child develop organizational skills and awareness as 

well as to help you see what your child is doing in school or is expected to do at 

home for homework. 

 

Reading Log 

We have begun using the Agenda as a space to record your child’s Reading Log 

after the break. The Reading Log is part of our efforts to develop our culture of 

literacy. More about this to follow. 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1xMFE99PXV8gJFOdbjHuCPsd4JzaUYS3X/edit?rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1M835NTg7nzpZ9xjh9z1QtZQg1XiXC4hf/edit?rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1zy6hKN-UfHc-STiVXVerTWGQs_f3JrtA/edit?rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1zy6hKN-UfHc-STiVXVerTWGQs_f3JrtA/edit?rtpof=true&sd=true


 

 

 

 

 

Behavior expectations  

Behavior expectations, Discipline policy and Anti-Bullying policy documents have 

been sent to you via Alma. Please review the Behavior Expectations with your child 

this weekend. ES assemblies for Grades 2-4 have been held and expectations have 

been discussed with all students. 

 

ASA/ECA 

Students have been enjoying Gulfstar and other afterschool activities and it is truly 

wonderful to see the smiles on their faces when they are having fun. If your child 

has not enrolled in Gulfstar swimming, Karate or any of the other activities, please 

contact the Admissions office. 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful Fall Break and I hope you get to bring your child to the fabulous 

Expo 2020! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


